
  NEWSLETTER 6th October 2023 

The Gingerbread Man made a surprise visit to  

Reception this week and the children made (and ate) 

their own little ginger bread people. 



  Year 1 

For ‘Come and See’ this week Year 1 have been  
making collages about their families and how they love  

their environment. 



  Year 5 
Year 5 have been exploring mixed media portraits in 
Art in the style of artist Chila Kumari and also 
focusing on self portraits. 



Wellbeing Workshops 
We have had two successful workshops this week. 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend, 
 we hope you found them enjoyable and informative. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 4.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Heidi from Year 4.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  

Ned from Year 1. 
                               



 
 
• Thursday 12th October—New 2024 Reception open evening. 
       If you know anyone who may be interested please let them know. 
 
• Friday 13th October—Harvest Festival 9am—Reception parents 

only invited to attend. 
 
• 17th/18th October—Parents evening. Appointment slots will be  
 released next week. 

 
• School closes on Wednesday 25th October at  
      normal time and re opens on Monday 6th November. 

 
 
 



PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

Data Collection and Permission forms 
Please ensure that you return these to school. Even if there are 
no changes to be made on the Data sheets can you please sign, 
date and return it.  
 
Dolce—School Grid lunch accounts 
Please ensure that your account is up to date if you are  
intending to order a hot lunch as the system will block the order 
if the account is in high arrears. 
 
Leaflets from sports, dance and drama clubs 
We are often asked to pass on leaflets from external clubs. We 
do this to help support the local community but they are not af-
filiated with or endorsed by the school. 
 

It is lovely to see the children cy-
cling to school but can we just re-
mind everyone to dismount at the 
gate and walk their bikes down 
safely to avoid any accidents. 

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 


